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This communication is developed and distributed by Friends of Ray School Board of Directors. This

newsletter is not edited and/or reviewed by the staff at Ray Elementary. Please visit the Ray school

website for direct communication and updates from the school. 

 
CPS Calendar

August is National Wellness Month!

This month is all about building healthy habits together
as a family. Here are a few quick tips to support your
child’s wellness:

Move together: Take a family walk, dance break,
or bike ride.
Fuel up: Pack colorful fruits and veggies for
snacks and meals.
Rest well: Aim for consistent bedtime routines to
support focus and energy.
Breathe & relax: Practice a few deep breaths or a
short stretch together after a busy day.

Small steps add up! Let’s make wellness a family
priority this month and beyond! �
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HAPPENING TODAY!!! DON'T MISS THIS EVENT!!!
Join us for popcorn and sno-cones as we learn more
about the PTO and meet the Ray Warrior community.

Ray Gear/Merchandise will be available for purchase.
Parents will also be entered in a raffle to win Ray gear!





Show Your Ray Warrior Pride!

Families, it’s time to represent the Ray Warriors of William H.
Ray Elementary with spirit wear that celebrates our amazing
school community! We’ve got a great selection of shirts, hats,
and more!

Let’s fill the halls (and the neighborhood!) with Ray Warrior
spirit. Please complete the form below to order your Ray gear.

A confirmation email with next steps for payment/pick up will be
sent once the order form is submitted.

In-Person purchase date: Thursday, August 28th at 4PM

Order Here

Shop for holiday
cards, photo gifts,
and more. With code
"FUNDRAISEFRIENDS
OFRAY", you'll receive
a 20% discount and
Friends of Ray School
will receive 15% back
on every purchase.

Visit our
Website

Search for Friends of
Ray School PTO. Each
order of labels, return
address stamps,
ornaments, and
more, Friends of Ray
School will receive
20% of the purchase
price.

Visit our
Website

https://forms.gle/r9ZARYpXU1c4kCCT8
https://www.minted.com/
https://mabelslabels.com/fundraising/support


Join the Friends of Ray School Parent-Teacher Organization and
make a meaningful impact in our school community!

As a member, you'll have the opportunity to connect with other
parents, collaborate with teachers and staff, and support
initiatives that directly benefit our students.

While there is a suggested membership donation of $20, this
contribution is not required to join as a general member.
However, it is necessary for voting privileges and eligibility to
serve on the board.

Your support—financial or otherwise—helps fund essential
programs, events, and resources that enrich the educational
experience at Ray School.

Get involved and help us make a difference!

Membership Form Here

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfBSfPcBOyjvIzePf22aqQXlX-_BG-B58dowu_TztT0m3PERg/viewform


Interested in volunteering for school-based and/or PTO school
events? We would love to have you on our team! Please click the
button below to complete the Friends of Ray School Volunteer
Interest Form. 

Please note that you will also need to complete the CPS
Volunteer Application. Once we receive your interest form we will
contact you with additional details for the volunteer process.

Volunteer Interest Form

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSe0-gZdXKcmeiV4x4OOvptk3R8tS4e184O0ZutZPf3FWfenQw/viewform?usp=sharing&ouid=114213234512188288093


Visit the Website

http://hydeparkdance.org


Interested in joining the Friends of Ray School
Board of Directors? Email us today for more
details! We need your support!

 
Our Website

School Website

Ray Gear

Contact

GoCPS

Friends of Ray School PTO is a non-profit, 501(c)(3) that

supports the students, faculty, and administration of William

H. Ray Elementary School through fundraising and organizing

community-building events throughout the year.

All Ray families and community members are welcome and

encouraged to join the Ray PTO in supporting our school. ​Our

mission is to supplement the limited funding allotted

to Ray through the Chicago Public School system. All funds

raised are used to support recess, enrich the curriculum at

each grade level, purchase classroom supplies, and sponsor

community events and meetings.

Interested in unsubscribing? Click
the 'Unsubscribe' link at the bottom of this email!
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